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To: "Peirce, Mark" <mpeirce@archrsc.com>
Thank you Mark.

The information you have provided shows that no additional permitting work is required before the activity begins.
I'll scan our exchange of correspondence to the file in case questions are raised in the future.

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist
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